



DavidsonLands E-News

Vote for the DLC Tree-Christmas in Davidson begins tomorrow!

VOTE - Dec. 3-5, 2015 from 6p-9pm



Please vote for the DLC tree during Christmas in Davidson this year! The tree with the most \$1 votes gets a special donation from the Rotary Club of Davidson in addition to all the donations from each vote. Thank you to Christine Lisiewski for the gorgeous tree, with the theme of "Four Seasons of Conservation." Please come check it out during Christmas in Davidson each day, and vote early and often!

Table of Contents

VOTE for the DLC Tree!
Alternative
Gift Fair
Fisher
Farm/Allison
Farms Trail
Work Day
Thank you
to Easement
Monitoring
Volunteers!

Quick Links

Our Website
Donate Now
Contact Us
Email Us



Alternative Gift Fair at Christmas at Davidson DCPC Congregation House, Dec. 3d and 4th, 6p-9p

You've never seen anything cuter than a mouse made from a milkweed pod! Come check of the DLC booth at the Alternative Gift Fair at DCPC's Congregation House during Christmas in Davidson. You can purchase milkweed mice and monarch butterfly Christmas tree ornament while supporting your favorite cause!



Fisher Farm/Allison Farms Trail Work Day December 6th, 8am-12pm

Thank you to Easement Monitoring Volunteers!

The Tarheel Trailblazers are hosting a work day at Allison Farms (adjacent to Fisher Farm Park) on Sunday, December 6th. All volunteers are welcome! Meet in the first Fisher Farm Park parking lot on the right (by the barns). The team will head out about 8:30am. Dress warmly, wear boots and gloves, and bring water and a snack. For more information, contact Mark Sullivan at treasurer@tarheeltrailblazers.com.

Several DLC Board members and volunteers have been hard at work in the past few week (between rain storms) conducting our annual monitoring responsibilities on our DLC protect properties. Volunteers take photos each year consistent photo points, and take note of any significant changes on the property, in order ensure that conservation values of the properties are being maintained. Thanks to Sterling Martin, Clay Furches, Hayden Boyd, John Burke, and others who have been helpir out with this important work.

